
 
About the IRBA 
 
The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international 
investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, 
in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes.  

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 
 

eFiling Changes – 2019 Filing Season 

Johannesburg / 12 July 2019 
 
Tax practitioners are hereby advised that as part of the 2019 Tax Season, the South African 
Revenue Service (SARS) has implemented various enhancements to its eFiling system. In respect 
of these changes, SARS has issued the following guides that will assist tax practitioners during the 
filing season: 

• How to register for eFiling and manage your user profile. 
• Frequently Asked Questions. 
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https://www.irba.co.za/upload/SARS%20GEN-ELEC-18-G01%20-%20How%20to%20Register%20for%20eFiling%20and%20Manage%20Your%20User%20Profile%20-%20External%20Guide.pdf
https://www.irba.co.za/upload/Filing%20season%20FAQ's%20-%20July%202019.pdf

